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Continuation of the Waste Management Project 
at Burj el Barajneh and Shatila

In the beginning of July, Jafra Foundation continued its waste management 
project at the Shatila and Burj el Barajneh by coordinating with UNRWA to ensure 
the provision of the best services.
Our working team at the camps let the youth participate in the project that 
contributes in creating a positive impact on the camps by improving streets and 
cleaning them to provide hygiene, safety and make them suitable for living.
The project supported by WHH and BMZ helps the participants gain an income 
for their participation.
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During July, Jafra made all the necessary preparations to receive the youth at the 
Technical Training Center in the Khaldeh area south of Beirut.
The center will offer 6 workshops in media, graphic design, pottery, solar panel 
installation, soap and cleaning materials production and poultry raising.
The project is supported by WHH and BMZ.
The workshops are free and there are still limited places.

Find more details about the project on our facebook page:   
www.facebook.com/Jafra.Foundation

The Technical Training Center in Khalde is Ready to Receive
the Youth



3The Jafra Centers are Celebrating Eïd Al-Adha with the Children

The Jafra Centers in Syria and Lebanon organized a set of recreational activities 
in celebration of Eïd Al-Adha to make the children happy.
The activities were attended by hundreds of children at different centers and they 
could spend all day with the volunteers who prepared a multitude of recreational 
activities, motion games that created a very exciting atmosphere 
and unforgettable memories.



4Musical and Sports Activities in Homs

More than 30 children were present during the month of July every day 
to participate in sports and musical activities organized by the Jafra Center 
in Homs.
The children learned during the event self defense under the supervision 
of a specialized coach and among them was Shady that prepared for 3 months 
to participate in the national championship in Homs.
Alongside sports, there was music all the time in the center where 12 children 
learned the basics of singing and playing instruments under the supervision 
of a specialized instructor. The Jafra Center in Homs takes care of introducing 
the children to Palestinian songs and reinforce their ideas about the cause.
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At the end of July, a new session to teach English was introduced at the south 
Damascus Jafra Center.
Considering the appeal of inhabitants of the area to learn English, the center opened 
its doors to those willing to study between the ages of 18 and 45 years.
This workshop will focus on teaching an initial level of language and basics to the 
participants until they can improve their knowledge and expertise and move on to 
other levels. 

English Language Session in Southern Damascus



Check our platforms

https://www.facebook.com/pg/Jafra.Foundation 
https://www.instagram.com/jafra.foundation

https://www.linkedin.com/company/jafra-foundation

https://twitter.com/jafra_sy


